
Hi, My name is 
Oumar 

I’m an MD Candidate (2028) at Queen’s University! I 

started my journey at the University of Waterloo, where I 

realized I preferred medicine over engineering. 

The last few years have been about forming 

relationships- At both Queens, Waterloo, and beyond, I’ve 

made lifelong friends that have made me truly appreciate 

what community means. Since 16 through undergrad, I 

worked at a local restaurant and non-profit- experiences that 

made me outgoing, approachable, and eager to speak with 

anyone from all walks of life. My friends call me energetic, passionate, and a team 

player. 

Outside of work, volunteering, or making Anki decks, I’m usually gymming, 

running, or country-hopping. A few months ago, my brother and I rode motorcycles from 

southern Vietnam to the Chinese border. Now that school keeps me “homebound”, I’m 

investing that energy into what I’ve always loved: building community. 

 As your Ontario Regional Director, I plan to do just that- representing Ontario’s 

medical student community nationally, while ensuring your voices are heard. I’ve spent 

the last few weeks consulting and building relationships with amazing people: current 

and former CFMS Board members, subcommittee members, OMSA leaders, VP Execs 

at Ontario schools, and current or past regional directors—whether virtually or over 

coffee. I want you to know that my platform is your platform- it was built by your 

voices, your input, and your contributions; and I plan to listen to your voices as an 

Ontario Regional Director.  

Please reach out- Thank you! 

Oumar 

(226)-899-5171 

oelaina@qmed.ca 
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